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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  DATE: September 24, 2019 
 
 
 
Per Government Code section 68511.7, the Superior Court of Orange County (Court) is inviting 
the public to submit comments regarding the FY 2019-20 Proposed Budget.  The Court’s 
Proposed Budget for FY 2019-20 includes revenues of $211.9 million and expenditures totaling 
$211.9 million. 
 
Please see the Proposed Budget details below. 
 

 
 

 
Public comments may be directed to: publicnoticecomment@occourts.org 
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